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We’re really excited to share some of the upcoming Section 3 Resource Center events.  
 
We are now offering In Person Resume Support & Mock Interviews.  To schedule time to come into our office, please email us at 

Section3@pha.phila.gov or call us at (215) 684-4318.  

 
Our Virtual Intro Sessions highlights all of the job and entrepreneurial services that our residents can receive through the Section 3 

Resource Center. 

 

 
Section 3 Intro Sessions:   

Tuesday, December 17 at 4:15 pm  

 

 

   Looking ahead… 

• PHA Holiday Bazaar 
We are extending an invitation for our PHA communities to attend the Section 3 – Holiday Bazaar on December 10 from 11-2 at PHA Headquarters. Our 

fellows will be selling their goods/services to hundreds of PHA staff and members of the community. Light refreshments will be provided. 
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